
SUNY SCHENECTADY “ACCESS SCHOLARSHIP” APPLICATION 

SUNY Schenectady’s Foundation is pleased to offer high school students enrolled in College in the High School (CHS) 

courses a scholarship to help offset the cost of tuition.  Scholarships will be available on a first come, first serve 

basis.   IF YOU HAVE SUBMITTED AN APPLICATION FOR FALL 2022, PLEASE DO NOT SUBMIT ANOTHER.  THE 

SCHOLARSHIP IS GOOD FOR THE ENTIRE YEAR.  

Scholarship Criteria:   

• Students MUST be enrolled in a CHS course to qualify 

• Students who request a scholarship may not be eligible for free or reduced lunch.  

• Students must demonstrate financial need 

To receive consideration, all applications must be received no later than March 7, 2023 

Student Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

High School:  __________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________   Telephone #: ___________________________ 

Applicant’s Signature: _______________________________________    Date: _____________________________ 
By submitting this application, I verify that the information provided is true and accurate.  I understand that Foundation policy states that students found to have 
falsified information on their application will not be eligible for this program.   

Please indicate in the box below your reason for requesting financial assistance. Please be specific and provide as 
much detail as possible.   

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MARCH 7, 2023 

SUNY SCHENECTADY 
College in the High School Office/Stockade Building 

Attn:  Theresa Polson   
78 Washington Avenue 
Schenectady, NY 12305 
Polsonta@sunysccc.edu  

518-381-1450 

mailto:Polsonta@sunysccc.edu

